

The Scoop A Newsletter for FPI Testers

May 2015



Summertime in Minnesota...and Hockey?!

Wild isn't just the name of our favorite hockey team. It perfectly describes our Spring weather in Minnesota, too! How strange is it that we're cheering for our hometown team when it's 85 degrees outside!

That means it's not too early to talk about keeping our kids and pets safe outdoors. Slather on the sunscreen, make sure they drink lots of water, and don't leave pets or kids alone in cars, even for a moment. Temperatures inside of cars can rise very quickly. We monitor our parking areas closely, and must call authorities if we see children or pets left unattended. We want all of our testers and their families to have a safe and happy summer!

There's Something For Everyone!

We have several tests coming up in various locations around the metro area, including:

- Blaine
- Mounds View
- Bloomington
- The University of Minnesota

Some tests are being recruited now, and others will be coming very soon. Check your available tests frequently to see all the tests we offer!

What Would You Do With a Check From FPI?

During the month of May we have tests paying between \$35 and \$80.

There are *lots* of fun things happening this month in the Twin Cities. Maybe testing with us can help you enjoy one of these cool events:

- National Train Day May 9th Jackson Depot, St. Paul.
- GrillFest May 16th and 17th CHS Field, St. Paul.
- SoundSet 2015 Hip Hop Festival May 24th -Canterbury Park

What would YOU do with a check from FPI? Share your ideas with us on Facebook and Twitter, using #fpifunmoney!

Enjoy Testing with FPI?

Do you have friends or family that would enjoy testing with FPI? Please tell them about us! Here are five benefits to being an FPI Tester:

- You represent thousands of other people when you test. You are very important in helping to decide which products make it to grocery store shelves!
- If you donate your proceeds to a registered non-profit organization, you help them achieve their goals.
- You eat food, share your opinions, and get paid. What could be better than that?!
- It's a great way for kids to earn money!
- It's FUN!

We have a current need for young adult testers between the ages of 18 and 34. Thanks for helping us spread the word!

Customer Care: 763.354.2776 9-9 Mon-Fri 9-5 Sat www.fpitesters.com

Thank You For Being An FPI Tester!

Sharing Your Opinion Pays!



